BOARD OF SELECTMEN, TOWN OF GEORGETOWN

Approved Minutes for Special Meeting on May 20, 2024.
Messrs. Collins and Donaldson were in attendance, as was Ms. Tudor. The Town Administrator was also in attendance, as were three members of the public. 
The meeting was called to order by Chairman Collins at 10:00am. 
There was no public comment. 
Old Business: 
· Selection of a bid for Squad Truck – It was moved by Ms. Tudor and seconded by Mr. Donaldson to award the Squad truck to the highest bidder – the Town of Athens. The bid amount was $20,000. Mr. Donaldson expressed his concerns with the purchase of the new squad truck given the amount of interest in the one being disposed of. The motion carried, with Ms. Tudor and Mr. Donaldson voting in favor. Mr. Collins recused himself from the vote due to Maine Moss having bid on the squad truck.
There was no public comment.
Having completed all business before it, the Board stood adjourned at 10:07am. 
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